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WALNUT GROVE HOMES ASSOCIATION

News in a Nutshell - November 2020 Mini Newsletter

Congratulations to our 2020 Scavenger Haunt Winners!


Owen and Graham Bell on Rye Circle and Annabel and Isaac Pavelec on Westfield Road


Winners received a $15 gift certificate to the Frugal Muse Bookstore. Thank you to everyone 
who joined in the fun, and special thanks to Laura Swisher for her suggestions!

Windows Of  Thanks - Celebrating A Thanksgiving Apart


With Thanksgiving right around the corner but many families celebrating 
differently this year due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we are encouraging 
everyone to put positive, Thanksgiving-themed messages and pictures in 
their windows to share the spirit of the season with our neighbors. Feel free 
to share what you are thankful for or your wishes for the neighborhood in the 
months to come.

Papa Murphy’s is coming to Walnut Grove


On Sunday, November 29th, between 10:30am and 11:00am, Papa 
Murphy’s is bringing the tailgate to your place! Go all out with your favorite 
jersey or team gear while keeping your eyes peeled for the Papa Murphy’s 
Tailbaking van and you could score free pizza, gift cards, or gear to help 
change the way you gameday. More details, including the van’s route, will be in 

inboxes and on WGHA social pages soon!

Community Safety Education Meeting


On Tuesday, December 8th, Captain Tim Patton of the West Police District 
will be leading a meeting specifically for Walnut Grove and Tamarack 
residents focusing on letting neighbors know what resources are available to 
them from the Madison Police Department. After recent events, we want to be 
sure neighbors feel informed and know where to go for information or 
assistance. Make sure to watch your inbox for more details as they are 
confirmed.
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